
                                                                          
  
June 22, 2023 
 
Mr. John Silovsky – Director of Wildlife 
Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 
4200 Smith School Road 
Austin, Texas 78744 

 
Re:  PUC Docket No. 55121, Joint Application of LCRA Transmission Services Corporation 
and Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC to Amend Their Certificates of Convenience and 
Necessity for the Proposed North McCamey to Sand Lake 345-kV Transmission Line 
Project in Crane, Crockett, Pecos, Reeves, Upton, and Ward Counties, Texas 
 
 

Dear Mr. Silovsky: 
 
Pursuant to the rules of the Public Utility Commission of Texas (“Commission”), please find enclosed a 
copy of the application of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC (“Oncor”) and LCRA Transmission 
Services Corporation (“LCRA TSC”) to Amend their Certificates of Convenience and Necessity for the 
Proposed North McCamey to Sand Lake 345 kilovolt (“kV”) Transmission Line Project (“Proposed 
Transmission Line Project”), including the Environmental Assessment (“EA”) attached thereto, filed at 
the Commission on June 22, 2023, in Commission Docket No. 55121. 
 
This docket concerns Oncor’s and LCRA TSC’s request for approval to install a new 345 kV transmission 
line between LCRA TSC’s existing North McCamey Station in Upton County, Texas, and Oncor’s existing 
Sand Lake Station in Ward County, Texas. The North McCamey Station is located approximately 0.6 mile 
north of the city of McCamey and northwest of the intersection of United States Highway (“US”) 67 and 
US 385, and the Sand Lake Station is located approximately 6 miles northeast of the city of Pecos on the 
northwest side of Farm-to-Market Road 3398. The estimated cost range of this project is $335,863,000 
to $414,878,000. The EA provides a detailed description of the data gathered and analyzed by Burns & 
McDonnell Engineering Company Inc. (Burns & McDonnell), a consulting firm retained by Oncor and 
LCRA TSC for the Proposed Transmission Line Project. 
 
Oncor and LCRA TSC respectfully request to be copied on any correspondence that TPWD might send to 
the Commission regarding this project. Please contact either of us if you have any questions regarding 
this transmittal or the Proposed Transmission Line Project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Reily 
Justin Stryker 
 
cc w/o attachments:  
Therese Harris, Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Jaren Taylor, Vinson & Elkins LLP 

Chris Reily 
Regulatory Manager 

 
Justin Stryker 

Senior Regulatory Case Manager 
 
 
  


